
FACULTY POSITION 

WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY 

The Department of Chemistry at Wayne State University (https://clas.wayne.edu/chemistry) is 
inviting applications for a tenure-track faculty position in Analytical or Organic Chemistry, 
broadly defined with a focus on interdisciplinary biomedical research. The expected start date is 
August 2025. A Ph.D. in chemistry or a related field is required for this position. The successful 
candidate will be expected to demonstrate the ability to establish a nationally recognized, 
externally funded research program. The candidate will join a dynamic and accomplished faculty 
dedicated to outstanding research and teaching. Access to state-of-the-art department facilities and 
collaborative prospects across the main campus, medical school, and local industry will facilitate 
the candidate’s professional development in a supportive environment. 
 
Wayne State University is a premier, public, urban research university situated in the heart of 
Detroit’s cultural center where students from all backgrounds are offered a rich, high quality 
education. Our deep rooted commitment to excellence, collaboration, integrity, diversity, and 
inclusion creates exceptional educational opportunities, preparing students for success in a diverse, 
global society. WSU encourages applications from women, people of color, and other 
underrepresented people. WSU is an affirmative action/equal opportunity employer. 
 
Please submit your application materials compiled into a single PDF, following the guidelines on 
the following website.  
https://waynetalent.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/2/home/requisition/2287?c=waynetalent.  
The required documents are a) a one-page cover letter expressing your interest in joining the 
Department of Chemistry at Wayne State University, b) a curriculum vitae, c) a 3-5 page research 
plan outlining your independent research proposal and most significant accomplishments, d) a one-
page statement of teaching philosophy, and e) a 1-2 page diversity statement discussing how your 
lived experiences have informed your values, priorities, and career goals. In addition, please 
arrange for three recommendation letters to be emailed directly from the letter writer to 
facultysearch@chem.wayne.edu. For any inquiries, please contact the Chair of the Faculty Search 
Committee, Dr. Hien Nguyen (hmnguyen@wayne.edu). The review of applications will begin on 
December 1st, 2024, and continue until the position is filled. 

 


